
Lincoln Elementary PTO Meeting 

April 11, 2023 

 

Mission Statement: The Lincoln Elementary PTO is an organization whose purpose is 

to strengthen, enhance and encourage the educational and social environment of 

Lincoln Elementary. We strive to complement the school curriculum by providing 

additional opportunities and resources for all families, students and teachers to 

socialize, communicate, grow and learn. 

2022-2023 Lincoln Elementary PTO Goals 

● Organize and hold events that build back our Lincoln Elementary Community 

post-pandemic. 

● Educate, encourage and support parents, families and Lincoln Elementary staff 

through events and giveaways. 

● Provide financial support for educational and/or social needs of Lincoln 

Elementary School beyond what is covered by grants or School District 

resources. 

Agenda 

● Welcome and Check in - Stephanie Goetz 

● Secretary’s Report – Amanda Aarsvold 

● Treasurer’s Report – Sarah Buttera 

○ Garden Balance – 1288.72 

○ Road Runner Balance – 475.91 

○ Healthy Husky Balance – 9127.86 

○ PTO Balance – 14534.84 (however we still need to pay $2200 for iXL) 

○ GRAND TOTAL – 25,427 

● Principal’s Report – Mary Hawkins 

○ MCA Testing this week 

● Staff report – Sarah Kaley 

○ 2nd graders made kites using 2D and 3D shapes – fun way to mix learning 

and fun 

○ 4th quarter goes really fast – lots of field trips coming up 

● Funding Requests  

○ Approved 

■ Amy Scheeler – 2nd grade wants to go to the zoo 

 Looking to tie the trip to the standards 

 $217 funding request 

 Approved – unanimous 

■ 5th grade - $900 for a field trip to the works museum and trampoline 

park 

 Approved $250 for the fields trips – unanimous  

■ Amy Roberts – 5th grade caps and puffy paint for graduation 

 $265 

 Approved - Unanimous 

■ Sara Ihrke – Freezies k-2 fun day 

 $40 



 Approved – no vote needed 

■ 4th grade – Treats for 4th grade quest 

 $100 

 Approved – no vote needed 

■ Band Party – Ms Guenther 

 Each schools is asked to contribute $25 toward an all 

elementary school party 

 Approved – no vote needed 

■ Jenny Dutton – Art – 3D Doodle Pen 

 Currently have 9 total pens – an extra would be helpful 

 Would appreciate 1-3 pens 

 $150 for three pens 

 Approved - unanimous 

■ Safety Patrol Party 

 $200 

 Approved – Unanimous 

o Tabled until next meeting 

■ Planners for 3rd-5th grade planners for next year 

 $950 

 Tabled until May 

■ Science Fair Ribbons 

 Purchase every few years 

 Not yet priced out 

 Tabled until next year 

■ Legionville Patrol Camp 

 around $1000 

 tabled until May 

● New Business/Events 

○ Teacher Appreciation 

○ End of year park night 

■ Tabled to future meeting 

○ Book Fair 

■ BOGO – don’t earn scholastic dollars 

■ $750 in scholastic dollars will expire in August 

■ $4630 total scholastic dollars 

● Open the meeting for discussions, ideas, thoughts, etc. 

 

NEXT MEETING: Last PTO meeting of the year Tuesday, May 9, 2023 6 pm @ Lincoln 

Library  


